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Grange Primary School
Webb Street, London, SE1 4RP

Telephone: 020 7771 6121 

Email : office@grange.southwark.sch.uk
    Website : www.grange.southwark.sch.uk
Twitter: @growwithgrange
Headteacher: Miss Rebecca Benjamins
                                       Interim Deputy Headteacher: Miss Farhana Sultana

Assistant Headteacher: Ms Amanda Matheson
                                         School Business Manager: Mrs Kim Edwards

2nd November 2022

Dear parents and carers, 

Neptune class have been offered an excellent opportunity to be active in the community with two music sessions at Tower Bridge Care Home.

The children will work with music professionals from Together with Music (a community arts initiative) and take part in some intergenerational singing with some elder members of our local community.

This is a chance to connect with people we might not normally meet, speak to or sing with, in a safe and welcoming environment.  We hope both our care home neighbours and our pupils will benefit from the interactions and music sharing.
The project sessions will take place during part of the morning school sessions on:

Tuesday 8 November 2022 and Tuesday 22 November 2022
We will walk to and from the care home (a less than 5-minute walk) and be back at school prior to normal lunchtime.

As well as a great community spirited opportunity, the project also represents more of our school music curriculum offer.

Please fill the photo/video consent form for your child from Together with Music (attached to this letter).

We look forward to being able to share our experience with you all.

Best wishes, 

Mr. R. Layton

Neptune Class Teacher [image: image3.jpg]
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